
From: Susan St. Michael [mailto:bluheron64@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 8:37 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Save the Trees 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 Please save the trees. Portland neighborhoods are enhanced by the mature healthy trees in our 
midst. Please take measures to preserve the quality of our neighborhoods. I live in inner S.E. 
Portland and have witnessed the destruction of many backyard trees, and street trees in my 
neighborhood, as developers tear down houses and overfill lots with apartments. Many trees 
have been lost in this way. Please implement restrictions. 
   
Thanks, 
   Sue St.Michael 
   1333 SE 23rd Ave.  
    Portland, OR 97214 
 


